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We are well into the second half of our reporting period. Has your Auxiliary made a 

monetary donation to APK Charities? 

 

No worries if you haven’t contributed yet, it is easy to do! 
Here are some ideas……. 

 

 

● Remember, every penny counts! 
● Collect $1.00 per member or more. 
● Collect change at meetings. 
● Pick an amount to donate that works for your Auxiliary. 
● Work with your Post and make a joint donation if you can. 
● 50/50 raffle at a monthly meeting. 
● Team up with an existing fundraiser you are hosting and donate 

a portion of the proceeds. 
● Each and every donation is appreciated! 

 

 
    For more information please visit our website https://www.apkcharities.org/ 

 
All checks for money raised/donated through your Auxiliary should be made out to the VFW 

Auxiliary Department of CT in order to Support our State President’s Special Program. 
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